

JANUARY

WELCOME BACK!!



For school delays or cancellations tune into SnowBird on WTOV9. A one call message will also be sent.



January 28, 2025: Best of luck to our spellers at the District Spelling Bee which will be held at Harding Middle School at 6:00 p.m. The following students will be participating: Jacob Benton, Zoie Zumpano,

& Ally Molesky

Alternate: Geneva Terry

No School Monday, February 17, President's Day.

THERE WILL BE NO

SCHOOL ON MONDAY,

JAN. 20th.

MARTIN LUTHER

KING DAY.



Martin Luther King Jr. Day

2025 Annual Raffle

Our Annual Raffle kicks off this month. Your help is needed to make this a success. We will have an early bird drawing for 5 Fridays starting February 7th. This fundraiser is extremely important to our operating budget. Each family will receive 10 tickets to sell.

A special thank you to all of our families for supporting our Christmas Service Project for St. Vincent Depaul.



Report Cards will be emailed on

Thurs., January 24, 2025

Catholic Schools

We will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week the week of January 26th-January 31st.

Details to follow!